
LCIF report for 4-28-23 Cabinet meeting in Vernon, BC 

 

With only 2 months left in this Lions year, District D south has donated $15,050 

and District D north has donated $34,334.73, for a total so far of $49,384.73. All of 

these funds are in US dollars. Keep up the good work. Thank you to everyone. 

 

Alert report for the 4-28-23 Cabinet meeting in Vernon, BC 

 

The Alert accounts still remain at the level of the last report as far as I know. Alert 

south stands at $4537.45 and north at $3740.49. 

 

 


